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10th May 2021 

Dear  

I write on behalf of Bradford Abbas Parish Council as we have been approached by a 
considerable number of village residents expressing their strong concern to the fencing 
erected in Gallop’s Field. 

As we discussed at our meeting last year with you the path you have now prevented the 
public using in order to gain access to the river has been available to villagers for countless 
years previously. 

We would like to know if you would consider selling or renting the field to the Parish 
Council so that a way of life enjoyed by the village for more than anyone can remember can 
be maintained. 

If so, could you let us know the cost of the purchase or the annual rental price. 

Thank you for your consideration to resolve this issue. 

Sincerely, 

  

Mrs L Bennett 
Chairperson of the Bradford Abbas Parish Council 

http://www.bradford-abbas.uk

